
 FREIGHT ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

Wednesday, February 14, 2018 
3:00 pm-4:30pm 

Planning Dept. #30 Training Room 

4700 Elmore Road, Anchorage, AK 99507 

AMATS does not discriminate on the basis of age, race, sex, color, national origin, religion or disability in access to, or operation of its programs, 
services, activities or in its hiring or employment practices. ADA and Title VI inquiries should be forwarded to Craig Lyon, lyonch@muni.org or 
907.343.7996. AMATS Policy Committee and TAC meetings are audio recorded. The Municipality of Anchorage’s Transportation Improvement 
Program (TIP) process is used to satisfy the public participation process of the Program of Projects (POP) that is required in U.S.C. Section 5307.  

 
FAC AGENDA: February 14, 2018 

 
1. Call to Order 

2. Public Involvement Announcement: 
AMATS committee meetings are open to the public and the public is provided an opportunity to 
comment at each meeting.  Business items are presented by staff or consultant.  After the 
committee discusses the business item, the public is invited to formally comment. 

 
3. Approval of Agenda 

4. Minutes 

a. November 15, 2017 Meeting Minutes 

5. Business Items 

a. Selection of new Chair and Vice-Chair 

b. Approval of Proposed FAC Quarterly Meeting Schedule 

c. FAC Nominations for 2019-2022 Transportation Improvement Program (TIP) – see 

Attachment 

d. Possible Suggestions for Committee Tours 

6. Informational Reports 

a. Glenn Highway Integrated Corridor Management Study kick-off (Kinney Engineering) 

b. AMATS Complete Streets Policy; opportunities for input 

c. AMATS MTP 2040; opportunities for input 

7. Committee Comments 

8. Upcoming Meetings and Events 
a. Technical Advisory Committee: March 8, 2018, 2:30-4:30 p.m. 

b. Policy Committee: February 22, 2018: 1:30-3:30 p.m. 

9. Adjournment 

Notes:                            
In Dec. 2017 Teresa (“Reese”) Brewer relocated to the Lower 48 to take a position with an MPO in 
Arkansas.  Jon Cecil, AICP, was hired on Jan. 1st to fill the Senior Transportation Planner vacancy.  Jon 
most recently worked with the MOA Planning Department Long-Range Planning Division.  
 
A last minute addition to agenda is a short presentation by Kinney Engineering on the Glenn Highway 
ICM study.  
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